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Today the initial list of mooring assignments at Estany des Peix was posted on the Consell de
Formentera bulletin board.

  

Starting tomorrow and over the next seven working days, 14 December inclusive, applicants
may submit new documentation that has been requested and is necessary to obtain the
mooring, and present comments.

  

Those who have submitted the required documentation should wait for the final list to be made
public.

  

Once the final list is published, individuals who have been offered a place have seven working
days to accept it.

  

For more information, please contact the Office of Environment by phone at 971321210 or by
e-mail at mediambient@conselldeformentera.cat .
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